INTERMOUNTAIN POWER SERVICE CORPORATION

November 4, 2015

Mr. Scott Anderson, Director

Utah Division of Waste Management and Radiation Control
P.O. Box 144880

Sait Lake City, UT

84114-4880

Dear Mr. Anderson,

Coal Combustion Residual Fugitive Dust Control Plan Notification

Intermountain Power Service Corporation (IPSC) is providing notification of the availability of the Coal
Combustion Residual (CCR) Fugitive Dust Control Plan for the Intermountain Generating Station as
specified under 40 CFR 257.105(g)(1).

The initial CCR Fugitive Dust Control Plan was signed on October 14, 2015 and was placed in the CCR
Operating Record on October 19, 2015. It was uploaded to IPSC’s website on November 4, 2015 and is
available to view on IPSC’s website at www.ipsc.com.

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Mr. Lynn Banks at (435) 864-6496, or by
email at lynn.banks@ipsc.com.

Cordially,

Lt By ]

President and Chief Operations Officer
LPB/BP:he

cc: Hamid V. Nejad
Saif Mogri
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